
 

Mr. Kilungya, Prof. K'Obonyo, Mr. Waweru, Mr.  Webuye  and Dr. Aduda 

The Dean School of Business Dr. Aduda and Deputy Principal CHSS Prof. K'Obonyo , 

  Academic Registrar Mr. Bernard Waweru, Mr. Webuye  and other  officials from the 

University of Nairobi  visited  KESRA  on  19
th

 to 22
nd

  August 2014. 

They held a joined meeting on the implementation of UON / KRA memorandum of 

Understanding (MoU). They also discussed the progress in the teaching of the current graduate 

trainee of KRA. 

Representatives from KESRA were: 

 Mr. Stephen Kilungya- Principal KESRA  and Senior  Deputy Commissioner KRA 



 

  



 

 


